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As a young woman living downtown, [ urge you to not allow camping at public parks. Safety and
access is a concern of mine if camping is allowed in parks. These are a shared space for all residents
and should be enjoyed by all members of the community. I understand the houseless problem facing

our city and urge Council to consider alternative solutions.
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